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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 
 
 

“You are never too old to set another goal, or to 
dream a new dream!” 

- C S Lewis  

20.12.2024 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

 

What a fantastic last week of the Wandle School 
Year. 

The photos do not really show how fantastic the 
pupils have been.  

Yesterday the Christmas Concert, was amazing. 
With some of our pupils from Secondary and all 
of Primary putting on a show that made me not 
only proud, but also a little chocked up. 

I can not thank the staff at Wandle enough for 
their amazing support and energy, to make this 
last few weeks special for all of us. 

We wish you all a lovely Christmas Break in 
whatever you do and how ever you use this 
time. 

Thank you all for all you do to support us at 
Wandle. 

See you all again on the 6th January 2025 

Miss Harris  

  
TOP MATHLETES  
for Autumn 
Term 2 

  1st—Nicholas 

2nd—Harry 

3rd—Riley C 

Primary Mathlete: Harry 

 REMINDER:   
 

SCHOOL RETURNS ON 
 

MONDAY 6 JANUARY 2025 
@ 9:15AM 

 
We look forward to seeing you all 
in the New Year, and wish you a 

very Merry Christmas! 
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 7CMT 

Christmas 

Dinner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dining Hall  

Christmas Tree 

The Primaries worked hard, alongside the Art Therapist, to 

create some amazing Christmas Decorations for the school. 

Wandle Christmas Dinner 
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Christmas Market 
 
What a success it was!  
 
It was really love-
ly seeing the  
Parents / carers 
attend our first 
Christmas  
Market event.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A really big shout out to all of the 
Primary pupils, Connor, Jake,  

Theo, Billy and Lashaune  
for performing in the  

Christmas Show before - 
 

they all done so well. 


